
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We extend our warmest greetings to you. 
 
New Ramses College is pleased to invite you to our annual art exhibition, which 
will take place at the school. 
 
Date: Saturday, March 15, 2025   
Time: 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM 
 
This exhibition showcases the artistic creations of our students throughout the 
year, featuring drawings and a variety of other artistic works. 
 

Participating stages include KG, Primary, Preparatory, Secondary, and IG. 
 

Additionally, the event will feature a science exhibition in the laboratory located 
on the fifth floor, a social studies exhibition on the third floor, a Discover 
exhibition in room 413 on the fourth floor, and a computer projects exhibition in 
room 402 on the fourth floor. 
 

We encourage your participation in this event, as it serves to express our love 
and appreciation for our children, motivating them to strive for greater success 
and progress in their future endeavors. 
 

- The art exhibition will be held on the fourth and fifth floors. 
- The fourth floor will display exhibits from KG 1-2, first and second grades, as 
well as a portion of the third grade (primary language stage). 
- The fifth floor will feature the remaining exhibits from the third grade of 
primary school through to the third grade of middle school, including the 
secondary stage and the international section. 
- Evening activity exhibits for the primary stage will also be showcased on the 
fifth floor. 
 
Please note that parking spaces are limited at Ramses College for Girls, and entry 
is available through the gate facing Lotfy El Sayed Street. 
 
We would be honored by your attendance and sincerely appreciate your 
presence. 
 
            Head                                                          College Director 
of the Art Department        
 

    Maria Fawzi                                                          Hala Toma 
    
     Salwa Reda                                                         
 


